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Monday, August 12, 2019
Dear Rec League Parents,

I hope everyone had a relaxing summer and is starting to get into the swing of the new school year.  I know there is a lot of information coming at you right now, but I wanted to get this out as soon as possible.   Hopefully, you all know about the Rec League page on the GAA website.  All the information in this letter is available there, and I will have a link to any emails I send out during the year as well.  It is your best source of information!
The 2019-2020 year is the 2nd year of our 2 year cycle for Rec League.  We will be using the same leotard, music and routines as well as last year.  The leotard is a purple ombre with some bling on the front and GAA in bling on the back.  We are currently sizing new members.  Please see Ms. Beth or Ms. Allison if you need to be sized.  The leotards are $50.  We are hoping we will not have to place an additional order at this time since production time is about 8 weeks.
Meet dates have been set, but are subject to change due to weather, etc.  Please mark your calendars for the following dates:  Sunday, October 6th, the weekend of December 13th-15th, Sunday, February 9th, Sunday, March 29th and the weekend of May 16th-17th.  Each meet weekend will have 2 sessions of competition.  The Sunday meets usually have Session 1 starting at 1:30 and Session 2 around 5:00pm and finishing around 8pm.  A couple weeks before each meet I will ask if anyone has conflicts and do my best to schedule around those.  The December meet will once again be held at Lake Point Champions Center in Emerson, and the girls will receive a Sugar Plum Classic leotard.  We will let you know which day the girls are competing a little closer to the date.  Be warned:  I have been approached about possibly having 1 session compete on Friday night to fit everyone in.  If that were the case, we would not start until 6pm or so.  The May meet is the GAA Classic which is open to all recreational gymnasts.  I usually have a Saturday evening session and a session on Sunday.  Schedules for meets are emailed out approximately 2 weeks in advance and are also available on the GAA website.

Rec League fees for this year will be $220.  This includes all 5 meets ($44 each—the same as last year).  The leotard is an additional $50 if you do not already have one.  The fees can be paid in three installments or in full if you prefer (.  The first installment is $75 and due by Friday, August 30th.  The second is also $75 and due by Friday, September 20th and the final installment of $70 is due by Friday, October 4th.  Rec League fees are non-refundable, and we will pro-rate for those who join later in the year.  Fees can be charged to your card on file; however, we will NOT automatically charge your credit card without permission.  Please email me if you are interested in having your card charged on each of the due dates, and I will take care of it for you.  Also, you may email me or contact the Front Desk whenever you are ready to make a payment(s), but you must give us the go ahead in advance to charge your credit card (.
If you need a make up, please plan on attending one of the Extra Rec League Practice classes.  These are also a great way to get some extra time in the gym.  The cost is $90 a month for the 2 hour class and there are 2 options:  Monday 4:00-6:00 with Ms.Lorilee or Tuesday 6-8 with Mr. Miguel. 
Thank you for your help in getting the year started off on a high note and let me know if you have any questions.  Here’s to a wonderful 2019-2020!
Ms. Beth

Beth Speeney

Director of Recreational Gymnastics
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